

2016-11-29 Meeting notes

Date

29 Nov 2016

Attendees

- [Gregory Peterson](#)
- [Tabitha Samuel](#)
- [Jim Marsteller](#)
- [Victor Hazlewood](#)
- [Adam Slagell](#)
- [Mike Pingleton](#)
- [Gary Rogers](#)

Agenda

- All things (remote) quarterly meeting. Schedule is on [wiki page](#).
- Mgr coordination

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	All things quarterly meeting	Victor /Greg	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Discussed the schedule that is online for the (remote) quarterly meeting and there were only a few items related to Operations. Climate survey response and 2017 user survey are the main ones.
	Mgr. Coordination		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Discussed the user survey draft and gave feedback to Julie Wernert. Pointed the managers to the recent email with the user survey draft.

Action items

